
 

Parents’ Association (PA) 
 

 

The PA is an active body of parents/carers who bring students, parents/carers and school staff 

together, raise funds and strengthen the school community. Money raised is spent on items that 

the school budget does not cover.  

The PA has kindly donated over £6,000 to the school in the last year, funding a variety of 

activities and equipment thus enriching school life for all students. Amongst other things, this 

included the purchase of equipment for the food technology department, a cricket bowling 

machine, theatre trips for the English Department, funding for the library and for House Awards 

and rewards. 

Alongside the fundraising, the committee meet twice per term, to which all parents are 

welcome.  The meeting includes a Parent Forum Discussion, which have this year included PDP, 

Communication and Reading.   

The PA has helped faculties to improve teaching facilities and continues to support our students 

via Year Councils and the subsidising of the school rewards system. Its valued support is 

immensely appreciated. 

The PA is always looking for further support at its events, or active members who will help to 

organise activities.  

Email:  stbartspa@gmail.com 

More information is on the website at  

https://www.stbarts.co.uk/contact-apply/st-batholomews-parents-association/ 

 

 

Please support your Parents’ Association 

 


